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Coquitlam Little League and the Coquitlam Reds Partner to Offer a Comprehensive Baseball 
Opportunity

Coquitlam, B.C. - Coquitlam Little League and The Coquitlam Reds of the Premier Baseball 
League have partnered together to offer a comprehensive opportunity for 13 year old baseball 
players. 

The Coquitlam Bantam Reds Prep team.

Beginning in the 2024 season, the Coquitlam Little League registered 13 year old players have a 
great opportunity to play on an Intermediate 13U team that will be aligned with the BCPBL's 
Coquitlam Bantam Reds before moving on to the Bantam Reds as 14 year olds. ‘This is a great 
opportunity for players who want to develop their baseball skills in a competitive environment 
while still wanting to be able to compete at a Little League World Series’ said Sandon Fraser, 
President of Coquitlam Little League, referring to the Intermediate (13U) World Series in 
Livermore California. 

Wes Taylor, GM of the Coquitlam Reds echoed his statement: "There is a gap year for a lot of 
graduating 12U Major Little League players and any Pee Wee age players. This a perfect 
introduction for interested players to the Bantam Reds program. This innovative partnership 
creates an encompassing competitive opportunity for all players in the Tri Cities’. This alignment 
with the Reds program is a positive direction for Coquitlam Little League as a prominent feeder 
program to the Reds and the BCPBL while still developing players to excell at the 13U 
Intermediate post season level and subsequently the Little League Intermediate World Series.

Recognizing that the two programs are stronger when working together, both organizations have 
historically been supporting each other on and off the field. 

‘Since we are both trying to support players in the Tri Cities area, we realize that we can 
create more baseball opportunities by working together to maximize resources’, said Sandon. 
‘The development of this program makes a lot of sense for both programs’.

The inaugural Bantam Reds Prep team will be managed and coached by Jason Swan a 
Coquitlam Little League and Coquitlam Reds alumni. Players are fortunate to have their son's 
baseball development continued by Jason and his staff who all have post secondary playing 
experience and are inline with the Reds goals of advancing players to the Reds Bantam, Junior, 
Senior and ultimately college levels. 

Details including schedule and logistics can be found on Coquitlam Little League’s website. 
www.coquitlamlittleleague.ca




